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I support HB4002/SB 1508 which will provide the critical funding necessary to ensure the
implementation of a strong statewide air program. I OPPOSE SB 1541 -which further
weakens the agency and strips the Cleaner Air Oregon of its most critical health based
guidelines.

Clean air is a basic human right. Our state's clean air laws, monitoring and enforcement are
extremely outdated, shortsighted and heavily favor industry over the people. 

I beg you to please find it in your heart to do the right thing. 

Thanks, 
Paul 

mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IoHnfxybhTPMtcx95b2s-AMFYnzymJGuiUoOrY-ZXp1KY91UMug6NVh6J7u8MXi9OBJIxXzoMxD3-hIN76kOPaRJLM_MfLwX6b9a-RKnYpZOjfjEbtUIRGMfDXc3F3kaa_B98SdvG604TXr_44fcqY_zDBSpkB7teegr6h2qs8XeLG95wM1X2NGt6bVGJ5uiaemUuluxIuZXkYtZUvpUgjDco3Lvl_jRdt64dJ6PEqY=&c=TWpPkhwi7FYaSEx6rca03Bx26_64Jt2DpRCGskLCBJJLs240Fv4UvA==&ch=qCB7zxd72U-J1K3o7EBj5R0L849PMIxma7_5fv8FayPk5rOePwdlkg==

